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Dear members of the Health Committee,
Please reject the Pyne Abortion Bill recently launched in Parliament.

At 24 weeks pregnant my mother gave birth to me as a result of my fathers attempt to abort
 me. I am now a successful mother of two beautiful girls and I pride myself in being a
 compassionate teacher who speaks positively into the life of hundreds of teenagers each
 year.
My life has mattered and it has been a joy to be a contributing member of society.

Late term abortions kill living people. Please oppose the Pyne Bill.

Kind Regards
 

Melany Draper
 
 
 
Ms Melany Draper
B.Ed, Dip. Ed.

Head of Visual Art
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